
 

 
 

 
Over the course of the week we will be collecting new or gently used items to 
donate to those less fortunate. Please wrap your gift and attach a corresponding 
label to the item. The gift can be placed in boxes provided for in the entrance way 
until Friday, 14th December. For more details, please see the attached flyer.  
 

 
Mr Stavsøien and his students are pleased to invite you to our Winter Concert. It 
will take place on 15th January at 1:45pm in Campus Arena. More details will 
follow after the break. 
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Please note that swimming classes for Grade 5 students will start on 10th January 
2019. The session on 3rd January has been cancelled due to a training that Mr 
Görögh needs to attend. 
 

 
This is a reminder that 14th December is the last day of school this year. Classes 
end at 12:00pm. Please remember to collect all items from cubbies and lockers so 
that they can be cleaned during the break.  
 

As there has not been enough interest, there will be no SFO this Friday after 
12:00pm. All children need to be picked up at 12:00pm. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all families a peaceful break and a 
great New Year.  
 
Please note that classes resume on 3rd January. 
 

 
 
We would like to thank the parents that contributed food last Friday. The Ugly 
Sweater Lunch was a big success and everyone had a lot of fun. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Ugly Sweater Lunch: thank you! 
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Thank you for supporting the SFO Christmas Sale last Friday. The students earned 
835NOK. The money will go to the Salvation Army. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Solveig Karine Mjølstad Fossholt  

Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no 
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School support contact details 
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Grade Date 

Grade 5 03.01.19 CANCELLED 
10.01.19 
17.01.19 
24.01.19 
31.01.19 
07.02.19 
14.02.19 

Grade 4 21.02.19 
07.03.19 
14.03.19 
21.03.19 
28.03.19 
04.04.19 
11.04.19 

Grade 1 25.04.19 
02.05.19 
09.05.19 
16.05.19 
23.05.19 
06.06.19 
13.06.19 

 

Swimming timetable 
 
 


